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Report to Policy and Finance Committee
from Stuart Macaskill

Conference:  “Sustainability – the Business Case – Global Scorecard 2001”

In the attached memorandum, Cr Buchanan seeks approval to attend the above one day
Conference in Auckland on Friday, 6 April 2001. 

Having read the programme, I would agree with his comments that the subject matter of the
Conference is very relevant to the work of this Council.  Accordingly, I support  the Application
for Cr Buchanan to attend it in his capacity as Chair of the Environment Committee.

Recommendation

That the Policy and Finance Committee recommend Council approve Cr Buchanan’s attendance
at this Conference.

STUART MACASKILL
Chairman

Attachment 1:   Memorandum from Cr Buchanan dated 8 March 2001


